Woodbank Park: Y6 End of SATs Visit - Friday 17t May 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

As the children have been working so hard for their upcoming SATs, we would like to take

them to Woodbank Park for a celebratory picnic and rounders game to relax on the afternoon
of Friday 17* May.

Children may come to school on this day in their PE kits and should wear sensible outdoor
shoes, suitable for running. Please ensure that your child has a sun hat / waterproof coat with
them (weather dependent). Unfortunately, if it is heavy rain we will not be able to go.

Children are invited to bring a picnic lunch with them, in a named bag that they can easily
carry. Please remember we are a nut free school. Children should not bring yoghurts or foods
requiring cutlery with them. Please note that sweets and lollipops are not allowed in packed
lunches. Children must have their water bottle with them, as we will have no other access to
drinking water. We will be returning to school at the end of the day and children should be
collected from the KS2 playground in the usual fashion. Children with walking permission will
be allowed to leave from the playground as normal but may not walk home from Woodbank
Park.

If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like the school kitchen to make a
packed lunch for them to take on the day, please complete the attached form and return with
the permission slip. Permission slips should be returned to the school office by Tuesday 7*

May.

Many thanks

UKS2 Team
X
Woodbank Park: Y6 End of SATs Visit - Friday 17* May 2024
I (parent | carer of ) give | do not give (delete as appropriate)
permission for my child in class to attend the SATS Picnic and Rounders

game on Friday 17" May.

I am in receipt of Free School Meals and would / would not (delete as appropriate) require a
packed lunch from the school kitchen. (Please complete the attached form)



